
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          March 26, 2021 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Parents, 
 
Ogle County Health Department is working with schools to determine number of vaccinations 
requested for students ages 16 and older. Please complete the following survey, indicating yes 
or no for receipt of the vaccine for your student(s). Please be sure to complete the survey for 
EACH student you have ages 16 and above. Once we have a number interested, we will work 
with OCHD to determine a plan for administration. 
 
https://forms.gle/CLpZcKQhmoZER9N1A 
 
The vaccine manufacturer is Pfizer, approved for 16 and above. The hope is to provide the 
vaccine on site, during school hours. However, this will be determined by the number 
interested. This is a two-step vaccine, with approximately 3 weeks between the first and second 
doses.   
 
Please talk with your son or daughter to determine your interest and complete this form no 
later than Friday, April 2nd. More information will follow regarding consent forms and dates. 
 
This is open to ALL Forreston High School Students, ages 16 and above, regardless of the county 
in which you live. Please carefully consider this offering to our eligible Forreston Students. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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